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Carolyn Hill

From: Adam H 
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:09 PM
To: Carolyn Hill; cityclerk
Subject: Re: Medical Cannabis Task Force

Evening Carolyn, 
 
Thank you for the email address, below are the topics I would like to discuss next Task Force meeting: 
 
1) Zoning 
2)Cultivation/ Medicine procurement  
3) Taxes/Auditing 
4)Public Safety/Community Awareness  
5) Vetted Operators/Point System 
6) CUP Process  
 
 
Thanks again and Please free to contact me at anytime. 
 
 
Adam Hijazi 
 
 

 
 
On Mon, Apr 6, 2015 at 12:11 PM, Carolyn Hill <Carolyn.Hill@longbeach.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon Task Force Members, 

  

Should you have any questions, suggestions or concerns regarding the Medical Cannabis Task 
Force, please send an email to CityClerk@longbeach.gov. 

  

Thank you, 

Carolyn Hill, CMC 

City Clerk Specialist 

City Clerk Department 




